
 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Your school has a player(s) who will be participating in the 2024 Southampton 

Football Club Player ID Tour. This tour offers players the once in a lifetime 

opportunity to continue their soccer training at an English Premier League 

Academy program. Throughout the week, players will have the unique 

opportunity to further their athletic training, as well as experience cultural 

activities and create relationships with international youth on a personal and 

competitive soccer level. We are offering players this written documentation as 

proof of their attendance at the tour. We thank you for supporting your student-

athletes. 

 

 

Ed Kilby 
Football Development Coordinator (Global) 

Southampton Football Club 

 

 


